
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Board of Health Meeting Scheduled for February 4, 2025 
The Haliburton Kawartha Northumberland Peterborough Health Unit Board of Health will meet in-person. 

 

PORT HOPE and PETERBOROUGH, ON (February 4, 2025) - The Haliburton Kawartha Northumberland 

Peterborough Health Unit (formerly the HKPR District Health Unit and Peterborough Public Health) would like to 

advise media, and the community of an upcoming Board of Health meeting scheduled for Tuesday, February 4, at 

8:30 a.m. 

The Board of Health meeting will be virtually, and majority of the meeting will be in closed session in accordance 

with the Municipal Act, 2001, Section 239(2)(d) Labour relations or employee negotiations. Motions passed in open 

session will be posted after the meeting. 

 

How to Attend 

Members of the media and community are welcome to listen in to the meeting through an audio line:  

+1-647-749-9372, and phone conference ID: 631798302#. 

 

Agenda and Board Package 

Please find the agenda and Board of Health package on the HKPR District Health Unit website and the 

Peterborough Public Health website. 

 

During this time, both the HKPR District Health Unit and Peterborough Public Health remain committed to engaging 

with the communities they serve, partners and teams to determine future opportunities to continue the legacy of 

public healthcare across the City of Kawartha Lakes, Haliburton County, Northumberland County and the Greater 

Peterborough Area. 

 

Media Contacts: 
Ashley Beaulac, Communication Services Manager, HKPR District Health Unit, abeaulac@hkpr.on.ca, 1-866-888-4577 x 1212  
Media Relations, Peterborough Public Health, media@peterboroughpublichealth.ca 1-705-743-1000, x 352 

https://www.hkpr.on.ca/
https://www.peterboroughpublichealth.ca/
mailto:abeaulac@hkpr.on.ca
mailto:media@peterboroughpublichealth.ca

